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Good Morning, Julie: 

Donna Hawk <donna.hawk@co.walton.ga.us> on behalf of Donna Hawk 
Friday, May 21, 2021 10:01 AM 
Jball@negrc.org 
David Thompson; Rhonda Hawk 
Appointment of Shane Short to the NEGRC Board 

Just a follow up to our telephone conversation to appoint Shane Short to the NEG RC Board as a replacement to Joyce 
Chambers, who will be coming off the board. Mr. Short's appointment will be effective July 1, 2021. 

This appointment will be placed on the Walton County Board of Commissioners June meeting calendar for approval by 
the Board of Commissioners. 

If you should have any questions, or if I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to give me a call or drop me 
an email. 

Thanks, 
Donna M. Hawk 
Executive Administrative Assistant 
Walton County Board of Commissioners 
770.267.1956 
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